----Original Message----

From: making3@juno.com [mailto:making3@juno.com]

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2002 11:27 AM To: Economic Development Temp Staff 2

Subject: Re: Jeanne McDonald and GEZDA Reappointment

FILE #002673 May 13, 2002

Joy - I have decided to cycle off the board however I would be happy to participate until I can find my replacement. I contacted First Union and the president of North Central Florida Sam Goforth recommends one of his employees Dwaine Bush. Would you contact him at Ph 335-3357 and send him a board application and information on the GEZDA. Hopefully he can attend the meeting on May 8th. Thanks

GET INTERNET ACCESS FROM JUNO!
Juno offers FREE or PREMIUM Internet access for less!
Join Juno today! For your FREE software, visit:
http://dl.www.juno.com/get/web/.